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Metropolitan King County Council

Law, Justice and Human Services Committee

STAFF REPORT

AGENDA ITEM:              8

DATE: 

February 21, 2002
PROPOSED MOTION    2002-0034
PREPARED BY: 
Clifton Curry
SUBJECT: Proposed MOTION authorizing the county executive to enter into a contract for supplemental law enforcement services and premises with the King County Housing Authority at Ballinger Homes.

SUMMARY: The King County Sheriff’s Office (KCSO) provides law enforcement services to unincorporated King County and, through contracts, to 13 cities, Metro Transit, King County Airport, and school districts. One of the governmental agencies that contracts with the sheriff is the King County Housing Authority.

This motion allows sheriff deputies to continue to use space in the Ballinger Homes complex, space they have used for several years.  The space is available to deputies for report writing and for community policing activities.  The use of this space has increased the presence of deputies in this project.  There is no cost associated with the use of this space, but an interagency agreement is needed with the county housing authority.  
ATTENDEES:

1. Capt. Bruce Kalin, Contracts Section, King County Sheriff’s Office
2. Kyle Aiken, Legal Advisor, King County Sheriff’s Office

ATTACHMENTS: 

1.  Executive Letter of Transmittal

2.  Proposed Motion  2002-0034
3.  Interagency Agreement

